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PGE Portland General Electric Company
/ 121 SW Satmon Street » Portland, Oregon 87204

December 3, 2000

 Email / US Mail

Commission Filing Cenier

Public Utility Comrmission of Oregon

550 Capital Street, N.E.

Salem, OR 97310-1380

Re: UF 4261 PGE Request for Amendment to Order 09-466

Enclosed please find one original and two copies of Portland General Electric Company’s Request

for Amendment to Order 09-466 to correct a typographical error.

We ask that this Request be granted expedited consideration by the Commission in light of PGE's
financing requirements.

If you should have guestions regarding this matter, please contact me at 503-464-7580 or Jim
Warberg at 503-464-7085.

Please direct all formal correspondence and requests to the following email address:
pge.opuc.filings @pgn.co:

Sincere}y,

trick G Hagj

anager, Regulatory Affairs

encls.

cc:  Steve Storm, OPUC
Jim Warberg
Kirk Stevens
Doug Tingey
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BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION

OF OREGON
UF 4261
)
In the Matter of the PORTLLAND GENERAL
ELECTRIC COMPANY Application for g e oy BN DMENT
Authority to Issue Debt pursuant to a Revolving ) X
Credit Facility ) ‘

Pursuant to ORS 756.568, Portland General Electric Company (“PGE”) requests that the
Commission amend Order 09-466 to correct a typographical error.

Order 09-466 granted PGE’s request for authority to enter into a revolving credit facility
up to $200 million. The authority was granted subject to the conditions and reporting
requirements contained in the Staff report, included as Appendix A to the Order. Page four of
Appendix A contains a chart showing the maximum pricing of the margin and facility fee for the
credit facility at fouf credit rating levels. Level Iff contains pricing at the level of “BBB/Baa2”.
Level IV of the chart indicates pricing for “<BBB-/Baa3”. However, Level IV should be
designated as “<BBB-/Baa3”. Without this change, the chart does not reflect a pricing level if
PGE’s credit rating is BBB-/Baa3. This typographical error appeared in PGE’s Amended
Application filed in this matter on November 2, 2009, but was not discovered until yesterday. In
order to provide for Commission-approved pricing at all potential credit rating levels, PGE

requests that the Order be amended as set forth above.
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As recognized in the Order, this new credit facility will replace another credit facility that
is about to expire. PGE is attempting to enter into this new facility by the end of this week and,
thus, requests expedited consideration of this request.

Dated this 3™ day of December, 2009.

PORTLAND GENERAL ELECTRIC COMPANY

By: /%A/;/v//f! in

Pq(rick G. j:!éger

Manager, Regulatory Affairs

On behalf of Portland General Electric Company
121 SW Salmon Street, IWTC0702

Portland, Oregon 97204

Phone: (503) 464-7580

Email: Patrick.hager@pgn.com
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